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August 13, 2024 

Hon. Tyisha Walker-Myers 
President, Board of Alders
City of New Haven 
165 Church St, 2nd Floor 
New Haven, CT 06520 

Re: CT Controls Corp. HVAC Services – Sole Source over $100k 

Dear Hon. Tyisha Walker-Myers, 

I respectfully submit the enclosed-on August 13, 2024 to request the approval of the Board of Alders for the 
recently concluded ‘Agreement between the Connecticut Controls Corp. July 1, 2024 – June 30, 2025’.  

The Board of Education believes this is a fair agreement; and it was approved by the Full Board of Education 
at its August 12, 2024 meeting. The purpose of the agreement is for the maintenance and repairs for HVAC 
around the district. 

Per the Sole Source request stipulation for any non-competitively bid contract greater than $100,000.00, 
require the approval of the Board of Alders. 

Thank you for your consideration of this new agreement; that is fiscally responsible to the District Budget 
and City tax payers.  I look forward to the Alders’ prompt approval of the Agreement. 

Thank you again for your time and attention. 

Very truly yours, 

Mike Carter 
Operations Dept. 


